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31st March 2023 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 

 

End of Lent term update 

We are fast approaching the end of the Lent Term and for Lower Five a well-earned break. It has been an 

extremely busy term of events both inside and outside of College with the whole school production, Dance 

Festival, Eisteddfod, mid-term assessments to name but a few. We have also seen the continuing return 

of residential trips for Drama and off-island fixtures in the wake of Covid. This has been a welcome return. 

 

At the end of the term, we will be saying goodbye to Miss Alston who will be going on maternity leave. 

We wish her all the best and look forward to meeting the newest member of her family soon. I know that 

Lower Five Y appreciate all the support that she has given them this academic year and she has been a 

fantastic tutor to them. From the start of next term, we will be welcoming Mrs Isbister who will be Lower 

Five Y tutor for Miss Alton’s maternity leave. Mrs Isbister is returning to The Ladies’ College having left 

us only last year after completing another maternity leave. We look forward to welcoming her into the 

Lower Five tutor team. 

 

I hope that your daughter has a good Easter Break and can fully recharge ready for the final term. 

 

School Examinations 
A timetable with examination arrangements is attached which will allow for revision time and a PE session. 

The school examinations provide us all with information about your daughter's progress and they want to do 

their best. Please support them in getting a balance into work/life issues and be mindful of any additional 

commitments which may add to what can be considered a stressful time. Results will be included in your 

daughter's final report, issued at the end of the academic year. 

 

Dates for your diary 
Start of Trinity Term: 

Bank Holiday:   Monday 1st May  

Bank Holiday:   Monday 8th May 

Liberation Day:  Tuesday 9th May  

School Examinations:  11th – 16th May   

Bank Holiday:   Monday 29th May   

Additional Holiday:   Tuesday 30th May 

INSET:   Wednesday 31st May   
Speech Day:   Friday 30th June – Rehearsal AM, followed by Prize Giving at 2pm at Beau  

Sejour. Further details to follow.  

Alternative Curriculum: Monday 3rd, Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th July  

 End of Term:   Friday 7th July – 12:30 p.m. finish 
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I hope that you have an enjoyable Easter break.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tom McGovern  
Mr Tom McGovern 

Lower Five Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


